
 

 
 

 
 

21st June 2023 
Dear Parents, 
 
I am writing with information regarding further planned NEU strike days. These are scheduled for 
Wednesday 5th and Friday 7th July. 
 
As yet I am unsure which classes will be in school but will let you know as soon as I have that 
information. It is everyone’s hope the unions and the Government will reach a pay settlement by that 
time.  Acorns breakfast club is open for children who are in school. Acorns after school club will be open 
as usual for all Acorn pupils from 3.25pm. Music lessons from Kingston Music Service will still go ahead 
and you will need to bring your child into school via the front door for their lesson.  
 
Kingston secondary schools are also going ahead with the Year 6 transfer day on Wednesday 5th July. 
Therefore Year 6 pupils attending a Kingston secondary school should go to their new school on the 5th 
July. You should have all the information from their new school about timings.  
 
The 5th July was meant to be our ‘meet your new teacher’ day when year 2 come to year 3, year 3 move 
to year 4 etc. This event has now been moved to Thursday 13th July. This is the same day when we 
close at 2pm and parents can also meet their child’s new class teacher and say goodbye to their current 
teacher and look at books. 
 
A final, short summative end of year report for your child will be sent home on Friday 14th July and we 
close on Friday 21st at 2pm for Years 3, 4 and 5 after they have waved Year 6 off earlier that morning 
with our traditional bubble parade.  
 
Best wishes, 

 
Mrs Pip Utting 
Headteacher   



 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 


